TOWN OF GRANTSBURG
BURNETT COUNTY, WISCONSIN

ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING
NOVEMBER 18, 2019

The Public Budget Hearing for the Town of Grantsburg was called to order by Chairman
Jim Paden at 5:30 P.M., at the Town Office & Hall. The Pledge of Allegiance to the flag
was recited. Supervisors Dana Shultz and Tim Curtin and Toni Carter, Clerk/Treasurer
were in attendance along with four members of the public. The clerk reviewed the
proposed 2020 budget and summary, and answered questions in regards to the budget
and levy. Motion/Curtin, second Shultz, to close the budget hearing at 5:35 p.m.

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
NOVEMBER 18, 2019

The Special Town Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jim Paden immediately
following the Budget Hearing, for the purpose of adopting the 2019 tax levy to be
collected in 2020.

On a motion by Paden, seconded by Tim Curtin, the electors voted to adopt the proposed
2019 tax levy of $237,262, to be collected and paid in 2020, pursuant to Section
60.10(1)(a) of WI Statutes. Motion approved and carried by the town electors. Passed
unanimously.

Special meeting for adopting of Budget. Chairman called to order. Proposed budget for
2020 of $472,366. Motion by Curtin to accept budget. Paden 2™. Motion passed
unanimously. With no further business, a motion was made by Dana Shultz, to close the
special town meeting. Tim Curtin 2™, Adjourned the meeting at 5:38 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Toni Carter, Clerk/Treasurer
Town of Grantsburg



